Highways and  Streetscene, Portfolio
Highways
Parish Steward
We are currently awaiting action from Wiltshire on the following issues:
a) Masonry gang to repair the wall on the roadside outside Easton House.
b) Visit from Hot Asphalt gang to deal with the edges of the road at various points along the Street, and along Ram Alley and the road to Wotton.
A visit by the sewer and drainage team has taken place, but not all the identified blocked grids were cleared.Traffic management is required for those on Burbage Road.
The ditch at the bottom of the village on the right hand side of the road below the Dairy House needs clearing,, before any improvements to the drainage in the lower part of the village can be achieved. Wiltshire state the responsibility rests  with the landowner/  tenant to keep the ditch clear.
The drains and gulleys at the higher end of the Street were cleaned out by the Parish steward on his last visit.

Speed Calming
 The speed warning device has been ordered and delivery is expected in August
CATG have advised that the cost of installing white gates at either end of the village will be c £4,200 , with a Parish Council contribution of 20%.
Funding will not be available before the financial year 22/23 
 Rural Speeding has been identified as the number one issue across Wiltshire by the PCC’s department.
SpeedWatch
Activity has resumed, a new Enforcement Officer has been appointed. 
 All sessions have to  be recorded on the Police Duty Sheet system  in advance to facilitate  liaison with the local Community Policing team






